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UNITED STATES.

NUCLE AR REGULATORY COMMISSION,f
'a r. REGION IV

7; f; q[$
611 RYAN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 1000

o, AH LINGTON,1 EX AS 76011
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***** September 26, 1978

In Reply Refer To:
RIV
Docket No. 50-458/Rpt. 78-04

50-459/Rpt. 78-04

Gulf States Utilities
ATTN: Mr. L. L. Humphreys, Senior

Vice President - Energy Development
Post Office Box 2951
Beaumont, Texas 77704

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 31, 1978, in further reponse to your
letter dated June 19, 1978, and our letter of May 26, 1978. We have
no further questions at this time. We will review this matter during
a future inspection.

Sincerely,
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W. C. Seidle, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch
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